
Dear Harold, 	 Sept. 25, 1992 

Enclosed you will find a copy of my 
article on Specter along with the documentation 
and cover letters to the Phila. Inquirer and 
Ms. Yeakel. I am not entirely satisfied with it. 
I believe the article could have been better 
written and perhaps have incorporated some more 
points (such as the way Dr. Perry was treated by 
Specter). Nonetheless, if it gets published, even 
in edited form, it should have some impact. 
I will keep you informed about the response it 
gets. 

I plan to send a copy to Dave and Jerry 
as well. 

Yours, 


